GRAND HAVEN DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR
DATE: November 4, 2022

TO: Sergeant Josh Tomes
President, POLC Command Unit

FROM: Jeff Hawke, Director of Public Safety

RE: Fire Marshal — Command Unit Position
Letter of Understanding #2 — Overtime and Call Back Pay

C: Scott Blackwell, POLC

POLC Command Unit-Fire Marshal Overtime
The issue of overtime pay was inadvertently omitted from the LOU dated April 25, 2022. The Fire

Marshal is eligible for overtime and call back pay (same eligibility as Sergeant) for hours worked in
excess of 80 in a bi-weekly pay period.

AH7‘7£arameters of the LOU dated April 25, 2022 remain in effect.
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